
 

 

30 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

Year 6 Mini Pathfinder Project   

During the next two weeks Year 6 will be taking part in the Mini Pathfinder Project with Merseyside 

Police. The Mini Pathfinder Project aims to support young people make positive choices. 

During the week the children will take part in morning and afternoon workshops such as sports 

sessions, first aid and cyber safety and the week will end with a presentation assembly.  

Children in Miss Barron’s class will be taking part week commencing 05 February 2024. 

Children in Miss Flynn’s Class will be taking part week commencing 12 February 2024. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher         


